
BRIAN F. ATTEA 

RICHARD J. ATTEA 

RYAN F. McCANN 

KEVIN RAUTENSTRAUCH 

MARY KAY LAFORCE 

NICHOLAS P. TUTTLE 

ATTEA & ATTEA, P.C. 

ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

Via Email -foil@ecwa.org 

Terrence D. McCracken 
FOIL Officer 
Erie County Water Authority 
295 Main Street, Room 350 
Buffalo, NY 14203-2494 

Re: Freedom of Information Law Request 
Date of Incident: 5/31/2023 

April 16, 2024 

Phone (716) 648-7000 

Fax (716) 648-7001 

www.attealaw.com 

11 Main Street 

Hamburg, New York 14075 

Location of Incident: 1975 Lakeview Road, Lake View, New York 14085 
Claimants: Lake View Storage of WNY, LLC, Brian Meess, Matthew Barnack 

Dear Mr. McCracken: 

Under the provisions of the New York Freedom of Information Law, Article 6 of the Public 
Officer's Law, I hereby request copies of the following records: 

1. Any document prepared during the regular course of business as a result of the flooding
which occurred at 1975 Lakeview Road, Lake View, New York 14085 (hereinafter referred
to as "The Real Property") on May 31, 2023 (hereinafter referred to as the "Incident");

2. Any drawings, diagrams, photographs or other records pertaining to any water or sewer
lines at or near the Real Property;

3. Any drawings, diagrams, photographs or other records pertaining to any water or sewer
lines that ever serviced the Real Property;

4. Any records of any service calls, repairs made and/ or maintenance performed on any water
or sewer lines at or near the Real Property from 1990 to present;

5. Any records for any service calls, repairs and/ or maintenance performed on any water or
sewer lines servicing the Real Property from 1990 to present;

6. Any photographs taken regarding the Incident;
7. Any video surveillance or imaging of the Incident; and,
8. Any other records or documents pertaining to the Incident.

I understand that there is a fee for duplication of the records requested. If you would kindly 
advise this office as to the approximate charge prior to duplication, it would be greatly appreciated. 
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As you know, the Freedom of Information Law requires that an agency respond to a request 
within five (5) business days. Therefore, I would appreciate a response as soon as possible and look 
forward to hearing from you shortly. 

If for any reason any portion of my request is denied, please inform me of the reasons for the 
denial in writing and provide the name and address of the person or body to whom an appeal should 
be directed. 

RFM/lrs 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

Write1·'s email: rmccann@atteahnv.com 

Yours truly, 

AITEA & A TIEA 

Ryan F. McCann 

Writer's extension: 208 


